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<GP address>
Dear General Practitioner,

Regarding: <Participant name, DOB>
I am writing to you as the above patient has taken part in a research study which has demonstrated elevated results on a screening test for anxiety or depression.

The POPPY study (‘Patient reported outcomes, postoperative pain and pain relief after day case surgery’) is a prospective observational research study exploring recovery after day case surgery in the UK adult population. It is specifically looking at persistent pain and opioid use after surgery. The POPPY study includes the screening tests: GAD-7 [Generalised Anxiety Disorder Scale-7] and PHQ-8 [Patient Health Questionnaire-8]. This patient has elevated results which suggests the participant may have new moderate to severe anxiety and/or depression.

In addition to informing you, as the participant’s GP, the participant has been provided with information and advice as to where they can seek further mental health support. This includes seeking support from their GP.

Please see our website for full study details (www.raftrainees.org/raft-4-poppy). Should you have any questions or require further information about this research, please do not hesitate to contact the local researcher for this study:

<Insert name of local site principal investigator>

<Insert contact details, for example email>
Yours sincerely,

Dr Mark Rockett

Chief Investigator, The POPPY Study

Consultant in Anaesthesia and Pain Medicine, University Hospitals Plymouth NHS Trust
Honorary Associate Professor, Faculty of Health, University of Plymouth
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